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Lewistown, MT----The Bureau of Land Management will be conducting road inventory 
work on BLM lands throughout the western half of the Upper Missouri River Breaks 
National Monument for the next three or four weeks. 
 
The inventory work will be done by two individuals from the University of Montana.  
They will concentrate their efforts on those BLM lands west the Lloyd County road on 
the north side of the Missouri River and west of the Stafford Ferry road on the south side 
of the river.  They will be seeking permission to cross private property from landowners. 
 
The objective of this inventory is to collect data on the BLM road system in the western 
portion of the monument. 
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